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From: Christina Mcbarron | NN

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 11:53 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Do not support bill 75

I am writing in behalf of Katelyn Campbell.

She asks that the liberal government please not continue with bill 75 and that all MLAs please vote against this bill. The
result of imposing bill 75 on teachers will negatively impact the education system in Nova Scotia. This bill will be
devastating to thousands of Nova Scotias personal lives. Bill 75 is not in the best interest for Nova Scotias

Katelyn Campbell
Nova Scotia Student

Sent from my iPad





